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Memorandum on his visit to Northern Ireland
on 6-7 September 1975 by Sean Donlon,
Assistant Secretary, Department of Foreign
Affairs. Reports on conversations with
members of the SDLP [Social Democratic and
Labour Party] on inter-party talks and refers to
close relationship between John Hume and
William Craig and shifts within the United
Ulster Unionist Council.
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